

Enriching Lives. Enhancing Care.

Hamilton Police Service 155 King William St Hamilton, ON L8R 1A7 October 10, 2024

Dear Hamilton Police Service,

Please accept our sincere thanks and appreciation for signing up 3 golfers (\$900) in the 20th Anniversary Anne & Neil McArthur Memorial Golf Tournament in support of our Campus of Care! Your gift will allow us to continue to meet the diverse health care needs of our residents and community today and in the future. You are impacting lives!

You make it possible for us to support the most urgent needs of St. Joseph's Villa and Margaret's Place Hospice and offer a multitude of programs and services that directly impact the quality of life for our residents and community. We are proud to continue the mission and legacy of the Sisters of St. Joseph in providing compassionate care; a mission that began in 1879 and continues today.

On behalf of the Sisters of St. Joseph, our residents and everyone associated with our Campus of Care, thank you so very much.

With sincere gratitude,

Don Davidson
President & CEO

THANK ING US...

FOR FURNING US...

LOOK NEXT YOUR.

**Enriching Lives. Enhancing Care.**